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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 3, 2015 
 

Relocated Winchester License Branch Opens Feb. 10 
 

INDIANAPOLIS – Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), Don 
Snemis, announced today the relocation of the Winchester license branch. The new license 
branch, located at 309 West South St, Winchester, IN 47394, will open on Tuesday, Feb. 10.  
 
The current license branch location of 3 Industrial Park Drive, Suite 100 will remain open for 
all normal hours until the close of business on Saturday, Feb. 7. 
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